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Township Board- We have voted Justin Boyl to be on the township board as a replacement
for Scott McCool. He was a member of the Planning Commisiion at one time so he does bring
some township experience to the board.

Roads- All the road work has finally been done. There was some delay because all the
crushed limestone was being used for the wind turbine construction. The county Road
Commission has promised that all the roads will be graded before winter sets in and the roads
get hard. The Asphalt work has been done on the apron of the bridge on White Creek Road.

Lanway Drain- This drain work has been completed but we do feel that the culvert that
crosses Kingston Rd needs to be replaced.

Voters- We have over 1100 regisetred voters in our township. Voter turnout for Nov.
elections was 450. It is a long day for the Election Officials but | really enjoy seeing all of you
who do come in to vote. There was a man standing outside the polls doing a survey of some
sort. There are rules in place for that and he was legal. That DOES NOT mean that you have
to answer any of his questions.

Planning Commission- During the year of 2015, the Planning Commission will be reviewing
the townships Master Plan. The Master Plan is simply a written plan for the future of our
township. Itis not rules or laws. The state asks that we review this every 5 years. If you
have any ideas for the future of our township we would really like to hear from you. We know
that road condition is very important to all of us, so that will continue to be dealt with. Some of
the other concerns were slow growth, reasonable taxes, police and fire protection, farmland
and employment opportunities. Please feel free to write any ideas or comments you might
have any subject on a note to me when you send your tax payment to me. Thank You

Website- We are in the process of finding someone who can construct a Website for the
township. Then we can post all the minutes from meetings along with the zoning ordinance
and other information that concerns our township.

Annual Twp. Meeting- We invite you to attend the annual Township Board Meeting on
March 12, 2015 at 6:00P.M. You the residents are free to take part in making the decisions
as to which roads the township needs to address for the summer of 2015. Hope to see you
there.

WE SEND OUR BEST CHRISTMAS WISHES TO YOU Koylton Township Board






